

Subcommittee Meeting Summaries: October 5 – October 9

Immediate Action Subcommittee – October 7

We heard from Jane Nordhorn in Advancement about the commitment to equity and inclusion while considering donations and gifts from donors. We also went through several updates, including the revised draft of success criteria and sent it off to the Liaison Subcommittee.

Overarching Organization and Logistics Subcommittee – October 7

We discussed feedback on the “Success Criteria” document updated by Liaison Working group. We discussed suggestions for the Liaison committee to reach out to the newly formed BIPOC affinity group led by Sharon and Gabby. We talked about how it would be a good idea for the Liaison committee to continue working with SGA president Melie, and how it would be helpful for a researcher to be assigned to the Liaison committee in order to support Melie in her work compiling lists of demands that various campus groups have called for. We will send out an email encouraging all Task Force members to attend the Voices of Equity zoom meeting on Friday. We would like to bring up the [government order](#) against diversity work and higher education’s response at Friday’s Voices of Equity meeting and see how the Council/PLT plans to respond. We worked on our Subcommittee description for the website.

Critical Analysis of Ole Culture Subcommittee – October 8

At our 10/8 meeting, the subcommittee completed the template describing the committee’s work and discussed documents to share with the Dean’s Council and BORSC (Board of Regents Student Committee). Committee members also discussed the upcoming October 9 Bringing Anti-Racism Training up the Hill: A Conversation webinar.